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December 31, 1971

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Congratulations on your reception of WNAK Radio

in the early morning hours of December 27, 1971.
Your logging of the station agrees for the most

part with ours, and we are sending this verification
of reception.

Thank you for participating in the test. You might
be interested to know that so far we have letters
from Baltimore and Hillcrest Heights, Maryland;
Detroit and Ann Arbor, Michigan; Washington, D.C.;
Chicago; Ontario; Buffalo, New York; New Bedford,
Massachusetts; Bloomfield Hills, Michigan, and of
course, Lincoln, Nebraska.

The engineering staff of WNAK wish you and yours a
Happy New Year.

Sincerely,
Robert W, Neilson

Chief Engineer
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